
 

October 10, 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, Staff, and Students: 
 

The students at Bryan Hill School will join students across  

the country in celebrating Red Ribbon Week from October 23rd- October 31st .  

This time has been set aside by the United States Drug Enforcement 

Administration (DEA) and the National Parents for Drug Free Youth in order to 

present a united commitment towards creating a DRUG FREE AMERICA.   

  

In commemoration of the death of a DEA officer named Enrique Camerena, and 

all the people who have been wrongly killed due to the violence of drugs, Bryan 

Hill students will have activities and themes each day. We will kick off Red 

Ribbon Week Monday, October 23rd  learning about the history and end with a 

Grand Finale Assembly and a Parade around the school on Tuesday, October 

31st.    

 

Please encourage your child to join in Bryan Hill Elementary School’s Red 

Ribbon Week Activities by wearing clothing/accessories that matches the daily 

themes.  However, if your child does not choose to wear the items, please send 

them to school in their Bryan Hill school uniform.  

 

Bryan Hill’s Salute to Red Ribbon Week! 
 

  

  

 

As always, we thank you for your support, commitment and assistance.  If you 

have any questions or comments, please contact Bryan Hill’s School Counselor, 

Ms. Brown at the school number (314) 534-0370. 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Sarah Briscoe

The Red Ribbon is a symbol of Enrique Camarena’s 

belief that one person can make a difference and that together 

we can give the greatest gift to our future– drug-free youth! 

 

2017 



 

 

 

Students are asked to show their support for being 
drug free by wearing accessories/clothing that 

matches the daily theme! 
     . 

 

Date                                          Theme                              Dress Up Activity 

 
 
 

Monday, October 23rd                           Kick Off!                              Wear red shirt & uniform pants 

Tuesday, October 24th                                         Team Up Against Drugs                         Wear sport team apparel 

Wednesday, October 25th                                         Dress For Success                       Wear nice clothes (dress, skirt, tie)          

Thursday, October 26th                                      Topsy Turvy                                              (Backwards, opposites attire)  

Friday, October 27th                                                Think Pink                       Pay $1 for cancer awareness and wear pink!             

Monday, October 30th                        Put a Cap on Drugs                                                             Hat day 

Tuesday, October 31st    Be a Hero, Don’t use Drugs!          Dress like a super hero/Costumes* 

    *Pre-K-2nd Grade can wear school appropriate Halloween costumes- No masks or pretend weapons please    

 

 

 

Inside School Activities 
Throughout week classes will be working on collaborative art project 

 

 
Monday, October 23rd          Kick off assembly (tumblers and dancers perform!)  and balloon release / Penny Wars Begins! 

Tuesday, October 24th         Decorate doors, work on chant and prep for spelling bee/dance contest, buddy room activity 2:15 

Wednesday, October 25th          Class spelling bees and vote on top 2 dancers 

Thursday, October 26th    School Spelling Bee and Dance Contest 

Friday, October 28th                    Think Pink Raffle, Basketball Tournament, Music at lunch! 

Monday, October 30th         Classes vote on doors, last day to practice class chants! 

Tuesday, October 31st                Grand Finale Assembly and Parade at 10:00 AM 

 

 
Come join in the fun! Carr Lane’s marching band and Carnahan’s drumline 

cheerleaders will join Bryan Hill students and staff on a parade around the school! 

We would love to have Bryan Hill families march along with us as we celebrate a 

successful Red Ribbon Week! 


